
Meeting Minutes
February 19, 2015

Next Meeting: March 19, 12015 North Thompsonville Fire Department

Attendance: Lapierre, Boutot, Farr, Simons, Nelson, Regina, Czlapinski, Perkins, 
Zessin, Perez, Zessin, Pons, Nolan

Public Comment: None

Minutes of last meeting: Minutes were sent via email, motion to accept minutes as 
corrected, Regina seconded by Czlapinski, motion passed. Corrected minutes to be 
resent to group within the week.

Treasurers Report: Checking account balance is 4556.75, Savings account balance is 
4175.64, for a total of 8732.39. Motion to accept report as presented Nelson, 
seconded by Perkins, motion passed.

Old Business:

Educational committee- D.C. Regina reported that he is working on getting Lt. Paul 
Vance from C.S.P. Lt. Vance will be presenting in Newington on April 16. With the 
change, May meeting will take place in Rocky Hill.

Captain System- Chief Perez reported that the new system is up and running. System 
is web based which allows it to be faster and more user friendly, no I.T. support is 
necessary. Chief Perez then introduced Deputy Chief Tardif to review the system as it 
currently operates in East Hartford, and then answered questions from the group. 
D.C. Tardif shared the url so chiefs could further evaluate to operation of the web 
bases system. 

Task Force Activations/Duty Officers: There was an error in the previous minutes that 
caused some issues. Error was simply a typo and is being corrected to reflect the 
discussion of the last meeting. Sorry for the error. 

New Business:



Legislative- nothing to report, however, a meeting is being held on residential 
sprinklers.

Next meeting- March 19, 2015 North Thompsonville Fire Department

Chiefs Round Table:

Bob Regina- Newington has submitted a grant for Air Packs and compressor system, 
and waiting for further information. As a group we should look at working together so 
we might be more successful in getting awarded them. D.C. Regina stated that taking 
the grant writing information class is a big part to having positive results.

Bill Perkins- Region will be offering some NIMS classes again. Bill thinks that the 
CRFCA web page needs to be updated, Chief Barton to contact Gerry Bancroft. 
Working on seeing if ESPN would assist in bringing some Incident Management classes 
into the area.
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